
 

 

Integrated Enterprise Management 

System 
 

Calling for Expressions of Interest 

 

SPREP is calling for Expressions of Interest (EOI) from suitably 

capable vendors for the supply and implementation of an 

integrated Business System.  SPREP’s preference is for an 

integrated system, however SPREP is open to and welcomes 

responses from highly capable “best of breed” Financial 

Management Information Systems (FMIS) and Human 

Resources Information Systems (HRIS) solutions.  To facilitate 

extensive market coverage, the capability that SPREP is 

seeking is covered in two EOIs – one for a FMIS and another 

for a HRIS.  Respondents can respond to both or one EOI. 
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